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Revised 
Policy Title Effective Date Summary of Changes 
Urgent Care Policy, 
Professional - 
Exchange 

September 1, 
2022 

 Effective with dates of service on or after September 1, 2022, UnitedHealthcare will apply the Urgent Care policy to 
care providers in all states. Under the policy, Healthcare Common Procedure Coding System (HCPCS) S9083, 
Global Fee Urgent Care Center is not eligible for reimbursement. Code S9083 is considered informational and 
does not describe the specific service(s) provided.  

 Consistent with the Centers for Medicaid & Medicare Services (CMS), physicians and other health care 
professionals should report the evaluation and management, and/or procedure, code that specifically describes 
the services provided. 

 Providers with existing negotiated rates for S9083 will continue to be excluded from this Policy. 
 

 
Note: The absence of a policy does not automatically indicate or imply coverage. As always, coverage for a health service must be determined in accordance with the 
member’s benefit plan and any applicable federal or state regulatory requirements. 
 
 

The complete library of UnitedHealthcare Value & Balance Exchange Reimbursement Policies is available UHCprovider.com > Policies and Protocols > 
Exchange-Policies > Exchanges-Reimbursement-Policies . 
 

UnitedHealthcare Individual & Family Plan 
Reimbursement Policy Update Bulletin: June 2022 


